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Hello Everybody, 

I hope everyone has enjoyed leaf peeping, pumpkin carving and other 
fall activities. With the holidays fast approaching, please take some time 
out from your busy autumn schedule to read this edition of the TRIAD 
Newsletter.    

Our Community Outreach is an extension of the Norfolk County 

youth and the elderly. Working at the invitation of and in collaboration 

schools, we seek to develop programs targeting the needs of local com-

may not otherwise be able to provide on their own. 

Please be sure to view our Bulletin Board for TRIAD program signup dates 

the fall and winter heating season begins, it is important to take the 

DISTRACTED DRIVING

This allows drivers the use of actual vehicle  to “drive distracted” in a 
“Virtual World.”  Texting and driving is the most alarming distraction. 

closed. The overall experience "was intimidating" said  junior from Millis 

Students from Millis High School partic-
ipated in Norfolk County Sher
G Bellotti's new Distracted Driving 
“Paving the way for better drivers.” 

educating drivers about the dangers of 
Distracted Driving through the use of 
our drive square simulator. 

http://norfolksheriff.com/community_programs.html
http://www.mass.gov/ago/
http://norfolksheriff.com/community_programs.html
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http://www.mass.gov/elders
https://postalinspectors.uspis.gov/
www.ssa.gov
https://www.nia.nih.gov/









